
Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you to all those who completed our recent parent surveys. The results have been shared with 
YCST and will be discussed by our Governing Body and Senior Leaders.  For your information, the children 
have also completed a pupil survey and there has been one available for staff. The results of these three 
surveys will help us to ascertain what we do well and what we need to get better at! We really value your 
feedback so we are grateful that so many of you took the time to complete these for us, we always find 
them very helpful. 

 

Our Before and After School provision continues to develop and we now have two new staff members 
who will be part of the team, alongside our wonderful school cook, Sarah. As well as being one of our 
new Teaching Assistants, Miss Reed joins us as a member of the Before and After School Club, alongside 
Miss Simpson who is a Teaching Assistant at North Rigton. They have plenty of new ideas and have 
already started making pizzas, playing board games, reading stories and cooking lovely breakfasts! If your 
child would like to come along, please get in touch with the school office to book your place.  

 

Just to let you know that our school will not be affected by the upcoming strike action and all classes will 
remain open as usual. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Andrews 
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Cont..overleaf 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

 

Saturn Class: Luca, for respect and responsibility 

Jupiter Class: Camilla, for perseverance and positivity 

Sun Class: Antos, for positivity and perseverance and Oliver 
for respect and positivity 

 

 

House Points: 

 Lions - 2856 

Leopards - 2290 

Tigers - 3265 



Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 26th January:  KS2 visit to West Yorkshire Playhouse (Charlie and the Chocolate Factory) 

Wednesday 1st February:  Year 5/6 Dodgeball tournament 

Friday 3rd February:  NSPCC Number Day 

Wednesday 8th February:  KS1 Dodgeball tournament 

Wednesday 8th February:  Stay and Play 9:30 – 10:30 am 

Tuesday 21st February/ Wednesday 22nd February: Parent Consultation Eve-

nings 

Wednesday 15th March:  Saturn Class visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Wednesday 22nd March:  Year 1 and 2 Multi Sports competition 

Friday 24th March:  Stay and Play 2:15 – 3:15 pm 

Tuesday 28th March:  KS1 visit to Harrogate Theatre (Tales from Acorn Wood) 

Friday 3rd March:  Saturn Class Sharing Assembly 

Friday 10th March:  Jupiter Class Sharing Assembly 

Friday 17th March:  Sun Class Sharing Assembly 

Church and Village dates 

Sunday 29th January—Christingle Service, refreshments from 10.30am and the service starts at 11am  –go to 

Christingle.org for more information on Christingle services and how to donate to the Children’s Society 


